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Bunny Hop 
The bunny hop on the last 
day of term raised £900. 
The Friends have donated 
half of this money (in  
discussion with us) to the 
Disaster fund in Nepal as 
we are all keen to do  
whatever we can to help. The other half of the money 
will go towards more sports equipment for the school. 
I know how much everyone is enjoying the new  
equipment (I can see from my window!), so to have 
even more will be wonderful. Thanks so much to  
everyone for taking part. 
 

Jump Rope for Heart 
Miss Bell is sending out a letter about the ‘Jump Off’ 
which will be happening on Thursday 21st May. We 
will be selling skipping ropes for children to practise 
with for £2 up until then. We are all looking forward 
to seeing Y5 demonstrate their skipping skills to us in 
assembly today. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Assemblies and Services this term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There is no school on Monday (bank holiday) 
and we finish at 1.15 on Friday 22nd May. 

Well done to Mr Moss and Mr Angell 
On Sunday, Mr Moss ran the London  
Marathon and completed it in less than 4 1/2 hours. 
Mr Angell’s touch rugby team beat Wales and Ireland, 
and will hopefully be in the semi-finals! You can find 
out more at www.touchworldcup.com. 
 

General Election 
As the country builds up to the election on Thursday, 
several classes in school have been working on  
activities related to voting, manifestos and policies. For 
example, Year 6 have four parties and will be holding a 
vote based on how persuasive each party has been! 

School will be open as usual on Thursday. 
 
Our assembly focus this week has been on caring for  
ourselves, as each one of us is completely unique. It is  
important that we take the time to rest and look after  
ourselves, so that we can enjoy the world around us and 
everything it has to offer. 

 
We were all very sad to hear about Nepal 
this week, and our prayers go out to  
everyone who has survived the earthquake, 
and to all those who have lost loved ones. 
 

Wishing you a peaceful bank holiday 
 

 
Emily Norman—Headteacher 

1st May Year 5 

8th May Year 3 

15th May Year 2 

21st May Church service in 
school at 9.15 


